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Welcome to our information event 
 

Scottish Water is investing over £3m in Port Ellen in order to renew the 
existing network.  

 

The investment will deliver the following benefits: 

 

• Replacement water main.   

• A more resilient water supply. 

• Reduced risk of unplanned interruption to customers water service 

 

The objectives of today’s event are:  

 

• To provide information on our plans  

• To discuss how we can manage the impact of our works  

• To answer questions and discuss any concerns  

 

We have information on:  

 

• Where work will take place  

• What the proposed investment means for you  

• What happens next and how you can keep in touch 

 
Ref: Capital/516082/Morrison Construction  

 
 

Taking care of your water supply 
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